y TEE 2T, AR M«g.aﬂ_g/.? i A TRt T CL bl A
] /_

H wiiue wp S lpvad) TS avE Aes) A/ G
ﬂfmﬁ A LEE SChoBFont Lhyy A Sesiacse~ o2uniEs
T pleTne e BE AALEvi

WM o THE TS T SoE o Grevie S _LalE, S
W JoMHENT, v PNk LTy sy fasTE
VEPnTBD 2 pais 270 LerBin AT ALY <FLIEL
L-‘/v/m!W o Zotos o7 = Tans sod S oo THE ) DN i)

FFE S0 L/ﬁ//ﬂ A2 7 B /éﬁaﬁr L 7™ Doz ST
{P&Z/M LOTEEL




IOWA RBA (319)338-9881 for 4/7/97
Birds mentioned:

Brown Thrasher
Yellow-rumped Warbler
Smith’s Longspur
Spotted Towhee

Eurasian Tree Sparrow
Northern Mockingbird
Sandhill Crane

Ross’ Goose

Louisiana Waterthrush
Great-tailed Grackle

The strong cold front of the past weekend put a hold on the early migration of
passerines and shorebirds. A couple of new arrivals noted last week were BROWN
THRASHER and YELLOW-RUMPED WARBLER. The week’s best birds are SMITH’S
LONGSPUR in the southeast and SPOTTED TOWHEE in the central.

In the southeast in Louisa County on the 3rd, a small flock of about thirty SMITH’S
LONGSPURS was found along 220th Street 0.9 miles west of Conesville, and at the
southwest corner of Cone Marsh, two EURASIAN TREE SPARROWS were seen at
220th Street and V Avenue. In Johnson County on the 5th, a NORTHERN
MOCKINGBIRD was observed around a pond at the end of South Ridge Drive in
Coralville, and a SANDHILL CRANE was on the north side of the Hawkeye Wildlife
Area near the shooting range along the Amana road about two miles west of hiway
965. In Mahaska County, among the four goose species, there was one ROSS’ GOOSE
at Naskunky Marsh along hiway 92 about six miles east of Oskaloosa on the 5th. In
Lee County, two LOUISIANA WATERTHRUSHES were at the Croton unit of Shimek
State Forest on the 4th.

In the central in Greene County, Rob Thelen had a NORTHERN MOCKINGBIRD and a
SPOTTED TOWHEE in the same tree at Dunbar Slough on the 4th. There were also
GREAT-TAILED GRACKLES at that location. For more details, you can call Rob at
(712)792-1793.

There will be an 10U field trip Saturday evening, April 12, at Lake Ahquabi State
Park south of Indianola, to look for owls. Meet at 7:30 PM at the main entrance on
the east side of the park. The leader is Beth Brown, whom you ,may contact for
more information at (515)342-2783.

Jim Fuller (319)338-3561
james-fuller@uiowa.edu
ioufuller@aol.com
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